Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
July 19, 2016
Present: Present: Sue Paquette, Janice Rousselle, Anna Conca, Sue Lawrence, Pauline Cote, Terry Benton, Judy Forcier, & Fr. Tim.  Absent: Rita Shelby, Anna Skorski & Irene Slezak.
Review:

· People served (07.01.15 – 06.30.16):3,455; (since began counting 12.12.11):14,740.

· $4,670.50 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 06.30.16: $21,400.90.
· Net income thru 06.30.16: $4,016.61.
· Expenses: $5,329.12.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $5,350.
· Food certificates/cards: $7,200.
· Other: $7,358.59.
· Total payout: $14,258.59*

      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· Appreciation Dinner: All enjoyed the dinner.  A concern was raised that the cost of the dinner rose significantly this year, and GA is looking to utilize additional volunteers, which would drive the cost even higher.  It was decided, based on the expressed concern, that the meal at the appreciation dinner will be limited to two selections and one free beverage.
· Evaluate staffing: Some shifts are in need of help (e.g. the two shifts on Monday).  A notice will be placed in the bulletin seeking more volunteers.
· Updates: the exterior of the building is being painted. The bathroom floors will be replaced. Other repairs to the building will be ongoing.
Other items to discuss...
· After a lively discussion, it was decided that GA will continue to accept summer clothing until September 1.  The timetable for GA to accept winter clothing would not change (August 1), so for the month of August both will be accepted.  As part of this discussion it was discovered that a bin of winter clothing is already in the closet.  It was asked that this clothing be given away to make room for the addition clothing that will be donated during the month of August.  The summer clothing sale will continue.

· It was decided that the jewelry (on the table) will be reduced to $.50 immediately.
· The closing time for Monday will change to 6:00.

· One area will be put aside for Christmas items.

· GA will be closed on the following dates: August 8th; September 3rd & 5th; October 8th & 10th; November 21st, 23rd & 26th; December 21st – January 2nd, 2017.
Next meeting will be October 18, 2016.
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